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tion ; but it was found that at present, at least, though all 
expressed sympathy with the work, it was not thought practi­
cable to form any.

The treasurer has received $1326.93 this year, $460.00 of 
which she forwarded to Mr. Me All in June last. This money 
has been in a large part received from Toronto, also from 
Windsor, Ayr, Montreal, Woodstock, Collingwood, Galt, 
Peterboro, Barrie, Cobourg, Motherwell, Kincardine, Chats- 
worth, Brantford, Port Hope, Hamilton, Chesley and Greens­
ville.

We receive the French Quarterly, the paper published by 
the Mission in France ; the American Record, published by 
the American Me All Association, and pamphlets such as “ The 
Needs of France,” “ A Popular Mission,” “ Women of French 
Protestantism,” “ What France Thinks of the McAll Mission.” 
These are for distribution. It is by means of our literature 
that the knowledge of the work is diffused, and we reach 
many we otherwise would not.

We wish to express our thanks to the ministers who 
have so kindly announced our monthly meetings from the 
pulpit throughout the year ; to the ladies who so kindly sang 
for us ; to the church and daily papers, for inserting notices of 
the meetings ; to the Young Men’s Christian Association, for 
their great kindness in placing at our disposal so pleasant a 
room as their library, where we held our meetings for the past 
year ; and to Mr. Blackett Robinson, for printing the posters 
in connection with Dr. Pierson’s meeting in Knox Church.

Let us hope that the coming year will be marked with much 
faithfulness and much grace, as we remember that God has 
highly honoured us in appointing to our care these two 
stations, Rochefort and La Rochelle; but with the honour 
comes also the grave responsibility of so great a trust.

\

Martha Carty,
tiec'y.
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